
Oceanside- Cart Guidelines – Please put your carts and materials in its proper place.  

For the successful transition to automated collection, we need your help in adhering to the following simple 
guidelines. 

1. Separate trash, recycling and green waste and place into the appropriate cart. All material must fit 

into the cart with the lid closed.  

2. Roll carts out to the curb line by 6 a.m. and place with the handle facing away from the street. 

Please remove your carts from the curb at the end of your service day.  

3. Carts must have a minimum 2-foot clearance of any obstacles including parked cars, mailboxes and 

other carts.  

4. Only Waste Management provided carts will be serviced. Each cart is serviced by a different truck 

on the same collection day.  

 

Trash, recycling and green waste carts are available in three sizes 35, 64 and 96-gallon so you can select 

the carts that will work best for your family. New, automated pickup will require all waste and recycling fit 
inside the carts with the lids closed for collection. After the new carts are delivered, residents will no longer 
be permitted to place bags, cans, crates or loose materials at curbside for pick up. Waste Management will 
tag your cart for non-collection if carts are overloaded or obstructed for servicing.   

 

 


